
Stanton Elementary PTA Fundraiser Requests

1. Stanton Elementary’s PTA would like to request approval from the Powell County
Board of Education to have a monthly KONA ICE fundraiser at our school.
Stanton Elementary would receive 30% from sales which would go to the PTA.

2. SES will be participating in a fundraiser with the Mountain Empire Promotion
Company.  We will be selling food, candies, flower seeds, candles, and gift wrap
to family and friends to raise money for our PTA.  This will take place starting
September 29, 2022.

3. Stanton Elementary Fall Festival- October 22, 2022


